
Notice to Juab County Residents from      

Juab County Mosquito Abatement 

Date: June 4, 2019 

Due to increased moisture this season we anticipate record levels of mosquito populations. The Juab 
County Mosquito Abatement Department has been involved in early treatment methods, focusing on 
the greatest problem areas in our county. Our goal is to reduce both Adult and Juvenile Mosquitoes 
which pose a public health threat and nuisance. 
 
The Mosquito Abatement Department will be performing all methods of Mosquito Abatement efforts 
throughout the remainder of the Mosquito Season. 
 
However, due to the increase in standing water areas we anticipate high levels of mosquitoes as 
temperatures rise. Residents can personally reduce the number issues by removing any temporary 
standing water from their properties.  
 
We encourage Residents to use mosquito repellent, during morning and evening dusk hours, throughout 
the warm summer months. 


